Dear Parent/Carer,

Thank you so much on behalf of FAB to those who bought raffle tickets and refreshments at the Xmas concert on Wednesday evening. It was so lovely to be back to a big event with an audience.

Tickets are still on sale for our festive raffle....just over a week to go!!

In addition to our prizes of £150 cash and £150 window clean for a year, below are some more of the highlights from over 30 fabulous prizes donated from local businesses:

- Leah Grant @ Blossom Hair & Beauty is donating a £20 voucher
- Hollybobs Bakery is donating a voucher for a box of 12 Xmas cupcakes
- Cheryl McGavin Hairdressing is donating a £15 voucher
- With Love Vikki, x is donating a selection of gifts and homeware
- Gill's Floral Jars is donating a **floral arrangement**
- Polly's Scents is donating a box of mixed wax melts and Xmas home diffuser.
- Fair Fantoosh is donating a bag of seasonal goodies
- Jessica James is donating a voucher for 2 pizzas
- The Fresh Fish Place is donating 2 x £10 vouchers
- Tanya Frater from Bodyshop at Home is donating a seasonal gift set
- The Wee Fudge Kitchen Co is donating 1kg of handmade fudge
- Land & Sea is donating 2 x £5 vouchers
- Patricks of Camelon is donating a voucher
- Coswok is donating a £10 voucher
- Adventure Golf Island is donating a **voucher.** Details of all prizes can be found in the attached flyer.

Tickets are priced at £2 or 3 for £5, and they can be purchased in 2 different ways:

1) **online through Ipay Impact**. This is where you can pay for things such as school meals. There will be a specific option for the Xmas raffle. You will see a maximum value entered of £20 and you are free to purchase however much you wish up to that value.

2) **offline, by emailing <u>friendsatbraeshigh@gmail.com</u>**, stating how many tickets you wish to purchase. We will send you FAB bank account details to enable you to make a bank transfer.

No physical raffle tickets will be issued. All entries will be tracked on a central spreadsheet.

HAMPER DONATIONS

We'd like to extend our thanks to those who have generously donated so far to the hampers. We would still welcome any donations of bottles, luxury food items, chocolates, pamper items etc up until Friday 16th December. These can be handed in to the school office via the reception desk just inside the main entrance to the school.

The last date for purchasing tickets will be Tuesday 19th December, with the draw taking place live in the school on Tuesday 20th December.

Please enjoy browsing the fabulous prizes we have on offer and spread the word to family and friends!

Kind regards

Susan MacKinnon

(FAB Chairperson)